Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary 500 N. Tinton Rd. Spearfish, SD 57783 (605) 642-2907

May 25th, 2011

Rapid City Attorney's Office 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Rapid City Attorney,

The Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary is providing written notice to the South Dakota Secretary of State and the cities of Spearfish, Sturgis and Rapid City in accordance with the requirements of South Dakota Codified Law 22-24-25.

Specifically, the Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary will be raffling off a new car. The Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary will be selling a limited number of tickets (499) for \$100.00. The completion of the ticket sales and drawing for the car will be on September 24th, 2011 during the Family Fun Day at the Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary in Spearfish, SD.

Proceeds from the raffle will directly benefit the Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary.

Should you have any questions relating to the raffle, please contact Fred Erdman c/o Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary, 500 N. Tinton Road, Spearfish, SD 57783 or e-mail flerdman@yahoo.com or call 605-431-0263.

Respectfully,

Fred Erdman Board President

Spirit of the Hills Wildlife Sanctuary